FAW News
February 27, 2024

Dear Families of Father Andrew White School,

How fortunate we are to be able to discuss Jesus at our school! This week for our Walking with
Jesus theme, we are discussing Jesus and how He had many mountain top experiences. He
prayed atop a mountain, was transfigured atop a mountain, viewed all of Jerusalem from a
mountain height, taught the beatitudes from a mountain and was crucified on Golgotha, the
mountain of Calvary.

The students learned today that viewing from a mountain may give them a new perspective, an
ability to sharpen one’s focus. In reflection, we pray that all of our students gain the perspective
of how important it is to have Jesus as our main focus. That is our mission at our school; to
form young men and women in the teachings of the Catholic faith so that they may become
disciples of Christ, able to serve others with knowledge, kindness and acts of charity.

Congratulations to several of our students who had a fun mountaintop experience this weekend!
We had Destination Imagination winners, Essay contest winners and athletic winners! A thank
you to all of the teachers who sacrifice their time to ensure these students have opportunities to
shine!

Thank you for choosing Father Andrew White School for your student(s)! We are blessed by
your presence in our community and we love our students!!

Janet Szoch
Principal



